
Horton Parish Council are deeply saddened 
to hear of the death of Queen Elizabeth II 
and would like to express our sincere 
condolences to the Royal Family. 

There will be a local book of condolence 
open in Horton at Champney Hall on 
Monday 12th September 2022 between 
10am and 1pm. 

The book of condolence will also be open to 
sign next week at St Michaels Church in 
Horton. Sundays up until the funeral 9am-
11am and Tuesday 13th September 2022 
10:30am to 12 noon. The book will be 
available in the porch of St Michaels Church 
at all other times.

To sign the online book of condolence 
please go to:
https://www.royal.uk/mourning-and-
condolence-arrangements-royal-residences

There will be no proclamation in Horton. 
There will be a proclamation in Windsor on 
Sunday 11th September 2022 at 12:30pm. 


